From:

City Council; Mal

Support for the Surveillance Technology and Community Safety Ordinance

Date: Tuesday, December 06, 2022 2:44:48 PM

Good Afternoon City of Sebastopol Leaders,

On behalf of the Santa Rosa - Sonoma NAACP Branch, I'm writing to express my
support of the Surveillance Technology and Community Safety Ordinance proposed
by the ACLU of Sonoma County.

| urge the City Council to pursue adoption of the Surveillance Technology Ordinance
to codify best practices for meaningful community engagement and to ensure
transparency, accountability, and oversight for all proposals to acquire or use

surveillance technology.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
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